
From: Sample, Anna Marie E (DFW)
To: ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: Similkameen River Access Maintenance, SEPA Comment
Date: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 4:18:47 PM

Hi Gwen,
 
RE: SEPA Register 202202171, 22-025
 
Thank you for your review of the Similkameen River Access Areas Maintenance project and for
providing comments. In response to the concern of water quality and erosion control, the project
will implement BMPs to reduce sedimentation into the river during construction. Straw wattles will
be placed at sites 1 and 3 above the OHWM near the proposed gravel trails. These will remain in
place until construction is complete and will then be removed. Any bare soil will receive native seed
and straw mulch.
 
Thank you,
Anna
 
Anna Marie Sample
Environmental Planner    Capital and Asset Management Program
600 Capitol Way N Olympia, WA 98501    Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
AnnaMarie.Sample@dfw.wa.gov    Cell: (360) 790-0868  call or text
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